Sent: 21 March 20 :
To: Planning

Cc: Annette Krotoschin (annette@krotoschin.com)
Subject: Attn, Mr Charles Rose

Re. Planning Application PA 2016/0934/L. 82, Hampstead High Street. NW3 1RE

Dear Mr Rose,

We have been away, and only this weekend seen the application on the window of the proposed
new restaurant.

Our only comment, as the alterations appear to be within the present building, is that we would ask
you to place a strict control on the efficient working of the Extractor & Fan, as we live next door, at
2a, Prince Arthur Road, formerly 87 Hampstead High Street as it appears on Ordinance Survey Maps,
but changed about 30 years ago.

Our past experience has been that the smell of the cooking wafts across our premises when the
wind blows in our direction, and is most offensive, especially in the summer when the garden is used
all the time.

Your kind attention to this point would be most appreciated.

Kind regards

Derek Rose

Stanfield Lodge

2a, Prince Arthur Road
London NW3 6AU

Suite 4, Accurist House
44 Baker Street
London W1U 7AN
England



